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Breakfast TV to air from UNB on Tuesday
Scott Boyd, co-host of Breakfast TV, will be on campus next week as part of 
the program's annual search for the Atlantic University with the greatest 
school spirit. The search will run throughout next week on the morning show.
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UNB Student Council meeting.
He was promised a meeting with 

SU Vice-President Pat Fitzpatrick 
and Luc Pinet and a decision on 
office space within a week.

When Eguakun could not get a 
meeting arranged in nearly a month, 
he contacted the Brunswickan.

A quick meeting between 
Fitzpatrick and Pinet resulted in a 
decision in favour of Eguakun’s 
request.

Now Eguakun says he can 
concentrate on other issues the Board 
of International Students considers 
important.

“We intend to participate fully in 
the Student Union organised Festival 
of Cultural Diversity scheduled for 
January.”

“We originally were not consulted 
on this but our concerns have now 
been resolved,” Eguakun said.

Other issues Eguakun intends to 
pursue include a racial harassment 
policy on campus, housing problems, 
and lobbying to eliminate differential 
fees.

Elections TodayUNB’s Board of International 
Students has won a seven month 
battle with the Student Union over 
office space in the SUB.

The group was informed 
Wednesday that the Student Union 
had reversed an April decision 
expelling them from Room 30 of 
the SUB to make way for SU 
Publications over the past summer.

“We expect to be back in our 
offices sometime next week,” said 
George Eguakun, President of the 
Board of International Students.

“Our group is obviously very 
pleased with the decision,” he said.

The Student Union will provide 
the group with a desk and telephone 
to organise their activities.

“We now have a home to organise 
our activities finally,” said Eguakun, 
who heads the umbrella group that 
includes ten campus cultural 
organisations.

Eguakun’s mood is in marked 
contrast to frustration expressed earlier 
this week, in an interview with the 
Brunswickan. Eguakun first raised a 
protest publicly at the October 19th
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“We also intend to continue 

lobbying for an International Student 
Centre in a proposed expansion of 
the SUB," Eguakun concluded.
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Staff This Issue

Gordon Loane, Neil Duxbury, Kevin G. 
Porter, M. Pincent, Johanne Harvey, 

Cheryl McLean, Kent Rainville, Marc 
Landry, Anthony B. Coleridge, Pam 

Easton, Jonathan Stone, Cheryl McLean, 
Jon Bartlett, Janice McConnell, Mary 
Rogal-Black, Stacey Barton, Shantell 

Powell, Nick Oliver, and the rest we may 
have missed. Sorry.

This issue is dedicated to the Anti-Christ. 
Frank-ly, you know who you are.

“it’s better to be a 
one-eyed, three— leëëed 

mangy cur than a
The Brunswickan, in its 128lh year of 
publication,is Canada's oldest official 
student publication. The Brunswickan 
is generally published every Friday dur­
ing the school year by Brunswickan 
Publishing Inc. with a circulation of 
10,000. Membership is open to all Uni­
versity of New Brunswick Fredericton 
students, but all members of the uni­
versity community are encouraged to 
contribute.

The opinions contained in this news­
paper are those of the individual writ­
ers, and do not necessarily reflect the 
views of the Brunswickan.

The Brunswickan, while being an 
open forum for the viewpoints and opin­
ions of all UNB students, may refuse 
any submission that is judged to be 
racist, sexist, libellous, or containing 
attacks of a strictly personal nature. 
The Brunswickan reserves the right to 
edit for brevity. Letters generally 
shouldn't exceed 300 words in length 
and must contain your signature, stu­
dent number and phone number, or it 
will Not be printed

All copy submitted must be double 
spaced, on One side of the page only 
and must be legible. If we can't read it, 
we won't print it. The Brunswickan 
now accepts copy on 3 Vi inch disk, 
either Macintosh or MS-Dos format.

Articles printed in The Brunswickan 
may be freely reprinted provided proper 
credit is given.
The Brunswickan is printed with flair 

by Acadie Press in Caraquet. The pa­
per is impeccibly delivered by 
Secureall, they carry guns.

Subscription rates are $25 per year. 
Second class mail is in effect -#8120

National advertising rates are avail­
able from Campus Plus at (416) 362- 
6468.

The Brunswickan 
Student Union Building 
University of New Brunswick 
P.O. Box 4400 
E3B5A3
Phone: (506)453-4983 
Fax: (506) 453-4958
E-Mail: BRUN@UNB.CA
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